



30 August 2024

Y7 Welcome to KAA Parents' Evening - Thursday 5th September, 6pm

Dear Year 7 Parents & Carers,

We hope your child has had an enjoyable summer break and is looking forward to the new academic year, and the exciting new chapter that lies ahead. We are eager to welcome your child to KAA next week for our Induction Day. Please ensure your child arrives at KAA by 8:30am on Monday 2nd September, wearing their full school uniform.

We would like to invite you to our "Welcome to KAA" evening on Thursday 5th September at 6.00pm. This event is specifically for Year 7 parents, and students are not required to attend. However, if you would like your child to accompany you, they are welcome, though they must be in school uniform. Doors will open at 5.45pm and the presentation will start promptly at 6.00pm.

The purpose of the evening is to provide you with important information about life at KAA, including details about the curriculum, assessments, and targets. You will hear from our Principal, our Senior Vice Principal, and ourselves. The event will conclude by 7.00pm, with an opportunity to remain afterwards to ask any questions you may have following the presentation.

It is essential that all parents attend, even if your child has an older sibling at the school, as we will be sharing important messages specific to Year 7. We are aiming for 100% attendance at this crucial event, so we hope you can all join us. Please complete this short RSVP form to assist with our planning:

https://forms.gle/FaxcYLPa4bu49E14A

Thank you for your support as we begin the new term, and we look forward to seeing you next Thursday.

Many thanks,

Ms Rudkin & Ms Gogarty
Co-Directors of Learning Y7

